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LD 260
I am writing in support of LD260 to amend the state constitution to establish that all 
Maine residents have equal right sunder the law.
This is way overdue. Some people say it's not necessary.
Women have fought for rights that have been givens for men since our country's 
founding. Now, with Federal and State efforts to take away women's hard-won rights, 
it's vital that the State of Maine protect all residents in our constitution.
My grand-daughters are watching. Please ensure that they have the same rights as 
their brothers.


